

Mr Joseph Tung
Executive Director
Travel Industry Council of Hong Kong
Rooms 1706 – 1709 Fortress Tower
250 King's Road
North Point
Hong Kong

13 April 2015



Immigration Liaison Manager Risk and Liaison Overseas Network Immigration Enforcement Home Office 1 Supreme Court Road Hong Kong



Dear Mr Tung,

Ref: ED1054/01042015/JM

Thank you for your letter of 1st April 2015 addressed to the Consul General of the British Consulate General based in Hong Kong. Please be advised that the United Kingdom welcomes travellers entering the country with valid and acceptable passports or travel documents. Passports and /or passport-replacing documents must be valid for the whole of a person's intended stay in the United Kingdom. Please see details of the UK's requirements at:

https://www.gov.uk/uk-border-control/before-you-leave-for-the-UK.

Yours sincerely,

Caroline Acheson

Immigration Liaison Manager

Carrie Aleso

Hong Kong, Macao, Taiwan, Malaysia, Singapore and Japan